
October 15, 2020 
 
 
 

Mr. Karesh, 
 
 
Pursuant to section 7.7.3 of the State of Tennessee NPDES Permit No. TNRR100000, NVR Inc. would like 
to formally request both Jeremy Price and Phil Delwiche be recognized as a “Duly Authorized 
Representative” for the purpose of signing the twice-weekly “Construction Stormwater Inspection 
Certification” forms at the following sites: 
 
Autumn View - TNR240668 
Bright Pointe - TNR241965 
Copper Ridge - TNR241820 
Clearview - TNR241365 & TNR243434 
Forest Ridge - TNR240192 
Grove Park - TNR181483 
Cedar Hills/Morton Road - TNR241974 
South Haven - TNR244393 
Three River - TNR241509, TNR241918 & TNR241384 
 
 
Please let me know if this will be acceptable to TDEC so that we can institute this change at all of our 
Tennessee communities. Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.  We feel this small change 
will actually provide better oversite and accountability at our sites. 
 
 
 

 
 
Stephen Power 
Division Manager, Vice President 
Ryan Homes 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Jeremy Price       Phil Delwiche 
Duly Authorized Representative     Duly Authorized Representative 
Production Manager      Production Manager  
Ryan Homes – NAN      Ryan Homes – NAN 
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